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Dear All,

Please see the attached newsletter which includes the agenda and supporting paperwork for
the AGM to be held at the Peterborough Milton Golf Club on Thursday 1st March at 7.30
p-m.. The meeting will be followed by a talk from the Chairman, Stuart Earle -
Observations of Driving in India.

Kind regards,
Prue Lester
Peterborough & District Advanced Motorists
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